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SPEAKER SCHEDULE 

August 6, 2013 

Assembly 

 

August 13, 2013 

3:00 PM District Governor Philip 

Sammer will address the Board of 

Directors and then the Member-

ship at the reular meeting time. 

Volume 6 Issue 4 

July 30, 2013 

Officers & Directors  

Co-Presidents Charles & Melani Long ,  

Immediate Past Pres. Nick Abbott 

Secretary John Spangler, Directors Henry DeButts, 

Oran Spotts, Judy “J” Jakobovits,  Jerry Brennan 

Janneth Black & Nick Abbott 

CHARLIE LONG 

CO-PRESIDENT PHILIP SAMMER 

D5000 Governor 

Bulletin prepared by: 

PP Oran Spotts & 

Marni K.R. Ramirez 

$25,000 and counting!! Rotary 

International congratulated Chet 

Dal Santos and Judy Jakobovitz for 

their generous monetary support 

towards International need. PDG 

Ayman El-Dakhakhni District Ro-

tary Foundation Chairman, pre-

sented PDG Chet and Judy with an 

exclusive pin indicating their dona-

tion of over $25,000 towards the 

Rotary Foundation, which uses each 

donation towards international aide. 

To give an example of how substantial their donations are it is equivalent to the 

completion of five (5) water wells in Africa or 100,000 polio shots to children 

worldwide. An amazing show of support and philanthropy will continue the 

great work that is the Rotary Foundation. When asked why they chose to give 

to the Foundation Judy responded because of its international reach, Chet re-

sponded its because 100% of the money goes toward aid in local and interna-

tional projects. Hawaii Kai Rotary is very blessed, fortunate to have two out-

stand, and giving members like Chet and Judy. 

Hospice Hawaii - President 

Ken Zeri spoke to Rotary Ha-

waii Kai about the need for 

advance directives in decision-

making during our final days. 

Advance directives come in 

two sections; what you would 

like to have planned and who 

will follow out those plans. An 

advance directive is a document 

that states your medical wishes 

for your final days. The ques-

tion we need to ask ourselves 

when preparing your advance directive is "how will it affect my quality of 

life?". If the decision works with your quality of life plan, then include it and 

have it discussed with family, friends and decision-makers to know and under-

stand your final wish. It' s critical that an individual plan and communicate 

their medical wishes with family and friends. Communication and planning are 

the key steps in a successful advance directive document. It is also important to 

have a copy of your advance directives on hand. 
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Coming Events 

Delivery of School 

Supplies Ongoing 
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